From: Whidbey Party Girls [mailto:whidbeypartygirls@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 2:52 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 


DATE: March 29, 2011 
PLEASE DOCKET T-101661 and A-042090 
Commissioners 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Olympia, Washington 
Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090 
Commissioners:  

I am a frequent user of Whidbey Sea-Tac Shuttle and I do not understand your recent attempt to deny them the ability to recover spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges. The shuttle is an integral part of our transportation here on the Island and has provided quality, reliable service without a fare increase for the past six years. Fuel surcharges have permitted them to provide me with a stable fare in an environment of increasing costs which affects every other aspect of my day to day expenses. I urge you to consider the value this service provides us at fair and reasonable price. 

Furthermore, I own and operate a small business on Whidbey Island, the service Whidbey Sea-Tac Shuttle offers to my Island is the only business that does so.  To deny this business an opportunity to continue to thrive and possibly succeed in our community would be a loss far greater than the service they provide. 


Gloria Mickunas
Whidbey Party Girls!
360/969-0337
 
www.WhidbeyPartyGirls.com
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 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

image1.gif
‘WeddingWire.
BRIDES
CHOICE
rcards 11
Jok hkk





image2.gif
BRIOES CHOICE
Awards

2010





